
Letter in Support of Oregon Senate Bill 301 
To Whom it May Concern, 

I am writing to express my strong support for Oregon Senate Bill 301, which addresses crucial safe 
wake practices for watercraft. As an advocate for responsible boating and environmental 
conservation, I believe that moving this bill forward is essential for the safety and well-being of both 
our natural waterways and the individuals who enjoy them. 

This bill creates guidelines to make sure boaters are aware of and adhere to safe wake practices. 
This includes maintaining appropriate speeds, avoiding sudden maneuvers that create large wakes, 
and respecting designated no-wake zones. By enforcing these regulations, we can protect our 
environment from erosion and damage, safeguard the lives of individuals engaging in water 
activities, and foster a culture of responsible boating. 

Furthermore, this bill is a critical step towards enhancing public awareness of the importance of 
safe wake practices. Educational campaigns and outreach initiatives can help inform boaters about 
the consequences of their actions and encourage them to adopt more conscientious behaviors on 
the water. By supporting Senate Bill 301, we are not only advocating for stronger regulations but 
also promoting a broader understanding of the impact of boating practices on our natural 
resources. 

In conclusion, I urge you to support Oregon Senate Bill 301 and advocate for its passage. The 
adoption of this bill will play a pivotal role in protecting our waterways, ensuring the safety of 
recreational users, and promoting responsible boating practices. Thank you for your attention to 
this important matter, and I look forward to your favorable consideration of this bill. 

Sincerely, 

Gus Morrisson 

13805 Sanridge Dr 

Tigard, OR 97223 

Gmorrisson55@yahoo.com 

415-297-5706 
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